
20150219  CLS Memorandum 

 Memorandum
 
Date: 
 

July 23, 2015 
 

To: Clinical Adult /Pediatric Hematology/Oncology Physicians and Nurses, Dr. Stanley 
Benke, Dr. Josh Foley, Dr. MinakshiTaparia, Nanette Cox-Kennett, Michelle Hubbs-
Felder, Naree Ager, Moria Hill, CLS Medical and Scientific Staff, LIC 

 
From: Gary D. Sinclair, PhD, AACLDS 
 
Re: Hematopoietic Cell Chimerism Reporting 

 

PLEASE POST OR DISTRIBUTE AS WIDELY AS APPROPRIATE 

 
Key Messages: 
 

Effective July 23, 2015, electronic reporting and distribution of reportsforMolecular Hematology’s 
“Hematopoietic Cell Chimerism” reports will begin. 
 
Importance/Impact: 
 

Reports previously sent by fax will be discontinued. 
 
Background / Action Required: 
 

None 

Inquiries and feedback may be directed to: 
 

Dr. Gary D. Sinclair, 403-770-3594 

This memorandum has been reviewed and approved by: 
 

Dr. Leland Baskin, VP Medical Operations & Medical Director 

 


